
CABLE ADDRESS "RESEARCH" 

IN YOUR REPLY PLEASE QUOTE 

~ 

NATIONAL RESEARCH COUNCIL 

CANADA 

RADIO AND ELECTRICAL 

ENQINEERINQ DIVISION 

}I.r. Grote Reber,
 
National Radio Astronomy Observatory,
 
GREEN BANK, West Virginia.
 

Dear Mr. Reber, 

OTTAWA 2. 

23 July 1959. 

This note is just to remind you that I would 

be very pleased to receive a copy of the report in which 

you outline your ideas on the design of large dishes. 

Yours sincerely, 

GAM:HP G. A. Miller,
 
Head, Imcrowave Section.
 


